
17-5-18 

Sides: Family Fun 

 Have a spring clean 

of the clothes you 

own. Put together 

your favourite outfit 

and draw it.  

              

                

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

   

Main Course – you MUST do these every 

week: 

 Look through your phonics pack and practise your 

real and nonsense words. Think about your sounds 

and pronounce them correctly. 

 Read your book with an adult and explain what is 

happening in your story. 

 Spend 10 minutes a day on Reading Eggs.  

 Spend 10 minutes on Mathletics. 

 

Dessert: Project to be 

completed by 14th June. 

Talk to your parents 

about the different 

members in your 

family. Create a family 

tree. You can use 

photographs, drawings 

or create a poster. 

 

Starters: Art  

    Use the different coloring 

pencils you have at home to draw a 

picture of your favourite animal.  

 

    Make a model of your 

favourite animal by using the 

different recyclable materials you can 

find in your room.  

 

    Research different 

traditional outfits worn around the 

world and draw a picture of what this 

looks like. 

 

   Make a beautiful 

Ramadan lantern ready to celebrate 

Ramadan.  

 Everyone must finish the main course every week. 

Work must be completed in your Home Learning 

books and returned to school on Wednesday of 

each week. 

 If you are feeling extra hungry, you can order from 

the starters. These will focus on a different subject 

each week. Each dish has a difficulty rating. The 

more chilies, the more challenging the task! 

 Why not spend some time tackling some of the 

family side dishes. Time spent as a family is 

important and you can learn together whilst having 

fun. 

 

 

 



 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for 
next week.  
 
In Numeracy, the children will be continuing to revise all the topics for their 
assessments. We will be looking at measurements, time, multiplication and 
division. If you require any extra worksheets to practise at home, please let 
your class teacher know.  
 
In Literacy, the children will begin to complete their assessments. They will 
complete their ‘Phonics screening’ where they have to read and sound out 40 
words. They will also be completing a PM Benchmark assessment which 
involves them reading a variety of books and answering questions.  
 
In Science, the children are going to be continuing revising for their Science 
assessment. The children will complete short tasks based upon the topics we 
have studied this year.   
 
In IPC, the children will be looking at the traditional clothing of their home 
country. They will be exploring fabrics and colors used to create these clothing. 
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

• Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

• Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 
teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

• Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 
class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

• As the weather is warming up please send your child to school with a 
hat. No hat, no play! 

• Phonics screening will take place on the 20 May. 

• Reading assessments will take place from the 20 -24 May.  

 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
Year 1 Team 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (2018) 
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